
 

 

 

 

 

16th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 4 – Djembe Concert 

 

Over the Autumn Term, Year 4 worked extremely hard in their djembe lessons 

and were planning to perform a special concert.  Unfortunately, due to the 

weather this had to be cancelled. We are very excited to announce that this 

concert has been rescheduled for Tuesday 31st January 2023 – at 2.15pm in 

which the children will perform the pieces of music they have been learning.  

 

Year 4 have shown great determination while learning a new instrument and have 

developed many musical skills which they will build on as they progress through 

their school life.  

 

The concert will start at 2.15pm in the school hall and will finish at 

approximately 3pm. It would be lovely to see as many parents and carers as 

possible to celebrate Year 4’s fantastic musical achievements.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

  

Miss Burke  

Music Lead  
 


